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PUBLIC NOTICE

BEDOURIE
GARBAGE COLLECTION

Diamantina Shire Council wishes to advise community members that
Garbage Collection Bedourie will be delayed today (Tuesday 16™
September) due to due to mechanical issues with Garbage truck.

Council will provide an update as soon as practicable.

Council apologises for any inconvenience.

For more information please contact:
Bedourie, Greg Wills — 0428 859 294
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CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER
JULIANNE MEIER

16/09/2025
ABN: 87 774 161 836
Diamantina Shire Council Telephone: (07) 4746 1600
The Chief Executive Officer Facsimile: (07) 4746 1272
17 Herbert Street E: admin@diamantina.qld.gov.au

BEDOURIE QLD 4829 W: www.diamantina.qgld.gov.au



mailto:admin@diamantina.qld.gov.au
http://www.diamantina.qld.gov.au/

	PUBLIC NOTICE

		2025-09-15T15:51:28-0700
	Digitally verifiable PDF exported from www.docusign.com




